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May 18, 2021 
           File#: 7900.40 
 
Mr. Paul Gevatkoff 
President 
Dawson Creek Ski & Recreation Association 
Box 807, 
Dawson Creek, BC       V1G 4H8 
 
Via Email: 
 
Dear Mr. Gevatkoff: 
 
Re: NDIT Grant Application 
 
The Peace River Regional District has reviewed your request for a letter of support for the 
Dawson Creek Ski & Recreation Association grant application to the Northern Development 
Initiative Trust (NDIT). 
 
The Regional District supports the application to NDIT from the Dawson Creek Ski & Recreation  
Association for a grant up to $99,527 to upgrade infrastructure at Bear Mountain Ski Hill to provide  
a practice/training facility from the NDIT “Recreation Infrastructure Program.”  
 
We wish you all the success with this project.  
 
Yours truly, 

 

Brad Sperling 
 
Brad Sperling 
Chair 
 
c.  Jill Rickert, Grant Coordinator  
 



Dawson Creek Ski & Recreation Association 
BOX 807 Dawson Creek, BC VI G 4H8 

May 17, 2021 

JILL RICKERT 
GRANT COORDINATOR 
PEACE RIVER REGIONAL DISTRICT 
DAWSON CREEK BC 

RE: SUPPORT LETTER FOR GRANT APPLICATION TO NDIT. 

Dawson Creek Ski and Recreation Association requests a Letter of Support for a 
grant that has been applied for to Northern Development Initiative Trust. 
The grant will assist with funding to upgrade infrastructure at Bear Mountain Ski 
Hill to provide a practice venue for use by Ski Racing Teams. 
Racing Teams that participated in the 2019 BC Winter Games Ski Races hosted 
at Bear Mountain expressed an interest in using Bear Mountain for training. Low 
cost and the ability of Bear Mountain to provide exclusive use were attractive 
features, especially for teams from southern BC. 
The upgrade to Bear Mountain Ski Hill will increase revenue and increase 
Tourism in the Region. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely 

Paul Gevatkoff 
President 
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